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Subject: Birch Solar Project in Lima Ohio

Dear OPSB board:

As a mother, I am concerned with the Birch Solar project being so close to a large rural population.  I am concerned
that the project will reduce the wildlife and transform the local outdoor environment to a more urban, metal wall of
solar panels.  The elimination of the outdoors affects children and their development.  Have you considered the
affects that a large (900 acres) of metal, fence and panels will have on the development of local children?  A project
of this size does not need to be so close to a highly populated rural community.

Kathy Hull
Resident of Shawnee and Concerned mother
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